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Overview 2023-2024 (Fall 2024)  
 
The LSC helps students foster connections with peers, course material, LSC instructors, 
and with themselves as learners.  
 
The LSC is widely used: in 2023-24 there 
were over ~21,000 student-visits to LSC 
office hours, tutoring, workshops, 
consultations and support courses. 
Students self-report that the LSC 
supplemental courses help them improve 
their understanding of parent course 
content, develop study strategies, and 
improve their overall grade in the parent 
course. 
 
The LSC supports students across all undergraduate colleges in more than 50 different 
Cornell classes.   
 
The LSC has a strong on-line presence. From July 2023-June 2024, 

• There were almost 370,000 views of our YouTube videos with 11,600 hours of 
watch time.  

• lsc.cornell.edu had 492,000 users and 796,639 pageviews 
 

The LSC Scholarship funded 323 students to help them meet timely graduation goals 
taking Summer ‘23 and Winter ‘24 Session courses.  
 
In 2023-24, 2811 requests came from students looking for study partners in 576 unique 
courses. LSC made 1459 matches leading to 618 study groups.  
 
LSC’s growing support for neurodiverse students includes consultations, workshops, 
and community-building opportunities. In Fall 2023, the LSC opened a sensory room, 
which is a place where students who are stressed or overstimulated can find respite or 
escape sensory overload. It’s a welcoming space for all students, especially those who 

identify as neurodivergent, and it allows them to have greater 
control over their level of sensory input.   
 
“A lot of students like myself, we don’t give ourselves the time to 
de-stress and relax. Just having that designated space that I can go 
to, that I can fit into my schedule like a class – it’s incredibly helpful 
and important to have on campus.” 


